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Thank you for your interest in the Orange County Clerk-Recorder Departmentôs newsletter. We will be bringing 
you periodic updates on the latest news, information and events affecting the department. I am honored and 
privileged to serve as your County Clerk-Recorder. Please contact my office at (714) 834-2500 or visit us at  
ocrecorder.com for more information about the department or the services provided to the public. 

               Sincerely, 

                      Hugh Nguyen 

                                     County Clerk-Recorder 
  

 WELCOME                                    Newsletter - April 2019 

Mark Your Calendars: 
 

May 18 - Special Saturday Opening 

May 27 - Memorial Day - Offices Closed 

 

  OC Weddings Mobile App 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

News and Updates 

Community Outreach 

Awards and Recognitions 

Customers Are Saying ... 

Out and About 

April in O.C. History 

 

Donôt forget to download 

the OC Weddings app. 
 

For more information 

about this app click here. 

 

https://cms.ocgov.com/civicax/filebank/blobdload.aspx?BlobID=71558


 
 

SATURDAY HOURS PLANNED FOR APRIL 13 
 

The Clerk-Recorder Department will once again open its doors to the public on May 18, 2019 for its 

once-a-month Saturday hours. The departmentôs branch offices in Anaheim and Laguna Hills as well 

as the Old County Courthouse in Santa Ana, will be open from 10 am to 3 pm. Customers will be able 

to obtain marriage licenses, have marriage ceremonies performed, submit passport applications, pur-

chase passport photos and obtain vital and official records.  

The Orange County Archives will also be open from 10 am to 3 pm. The Archives are located in the 

basement of the Old County Courthouse in Santa Ana. For more information, please visit us at:  

 

OCRecorder.com  

 

Clerk-Recorder Hugh Nguyen and our North County team  

during the department's last Saturday Opening in Anaheim.  

http://www.ocrecorder.com/


During the month of April: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Hapa Cupcakes on 

their ribbon cutting ceremony for their sec-

ond location in Brea. Best of luck to you! 

I sent my team to congratulate Community 

Collision Center of Santa Margarita on 

their ribbon cutting ceremony. I look for-

ward to their success.  

I sent my team to join Compete Sports 

Performance and Rehab's ribbon cutting 

at their new facility in Lake Forest. Staff 

presented them with a certificate of recog-

nition to mark the special occasion.  

 












